
 

 

June 2024 Construction Update – Sutherland High School 

Tennis Court Upgrades Underway 

Construction work is on track with work underway on the Sutherland High School tennis 
courts. The base and drainage for the courts are being set, and construction will continue 
through the summer. As an outdoor athletic area, the construction will be affected by 
weather conditions and could continue into the fall. While work is underway, tennis sports 
and activities will all occur at Mendon High School. 

Pittsford Village Waterline Project 

The Pittsford Village is working on a waterline installation, related to the Westport Crossing 
residential project, in front of the Sutherland High School campus and on Sutherland 
Street. As a result, most of the sidewalk on Sutherland Street is closed off as crews work to 
lay the new water line.  

 


